
 
To our Sewing World family,  
  
 We would like to take this opportunity to thank all of our patrons for their  
business over the years and hopefully the years to come. With the Holiday season 
behind us we look forward to another year full of exciting new products and events.  
 There are new classes for the SDX225 Brother Scan n Cut as well as new  
classes for the Babylock Solaris and Brother Luminaire XP1. Check the schedule 
for dates and time.  
 I want to point out the new models that have arrived from Juki. They  
now offer an eight needle Embroidery only machine made by Tajima (a well know 
name in the embroidery industry), a new high speed sewing and quilting machine 
in a deluxe stand with a rear leaf extension. Plus a new sewing, quilting and  
general tailoring machine with an twelve inch sewing area. Check the main page 
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 Hope to see everybody real soon.  
 
                        Sincerely Randy & Stacey  
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January thru March 2019  

Two locations to  
serve the Metroplex  

1111 W. Northwest Hwy  
Grapevine  

817-488-9514 

or 

2201 Fort Worth Hwy.  
Weatherford  
817-599-6643 


